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Parent Newsletter 

Summer No. 8 – Wednesday 9th June 2021 
 

It is lovely to see all the children back following the half term break and enjoying the grounds and the sunshine.  

Hopefully the warmer weather is here to stay so please ensure that your child has a water bottle with the 

everyday, a named hat and that they have sunscreen applied.  The all-day type is great, but if you do not use that 

then please supply your child with sunscreen that they can apply themselves as needed.  Assembly this Friday will 

be about reminding the children how to stay safe in the sun. 

 

With the beginnings of signs of an increase in the Delta COVID variant we would be very grateful if you would 

continue to wear masks at the school gate – thank you for all your support with this so far. 

 

Have a good rest of the week! 

Mrs Ayliffe and Mrs Stepney 

Certificates Well done to the following people who received certificates in assembly this week:  

Abdul-Mueez, Cansu, Charlotte, Ella, Jack, Manoa, Max, Maya, Ranim, Vanessa, Zac, 

Zoe.  

 

School Reports School reports will be sent home on Friday 9th July.  If your family circumstances have 

changed or you might need a second copy to be printed and sent to a different 

address, please email in confidence to office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk and we can 

arrange for this to happen. Second copies will not be sent out unless we have been 

informed to do so. 

 

Swimming Reminder Please don’t forget to send your child to school with swimming things on the 

appropriate day.  Class teachers have sent Google Group messages with information 

about when they plan to swim- below is the reminder of days. 

 

 AM PM 

Mon Class 5ES Class 3E 

Tues -  Class 5B 

Weds Year 1 Year 2 

Thurs Reception Year 4 

Fri Class 3B Year 6 
 

Mayfield PTA 

Summer Raffle 

 

 
 

Paperless tickets for the PTA Summer raffle are now available to buy from £1 

on parentpay.com. Ticket numbers will be selected electronically at random 

and winners will be drawn on Friday 9 July. We have received some very generous 

prize donations from local businesses, but we are looking for more! Please contact the 

school via office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk if your business would like to make a 

donation.  

 

We are also creating some gorgeous gift hampers to win. We would be grateful if you 

could donate something small, such as sweets/chocolates, bottles, toiletries or 

stationary, or unopened gifts at the school office. Items will be quarantined ahead of 

the prize draw.  
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Class Photos Class photos will be taken on Friday this week.  As in previous years (last year being 

the exception) these will be done in-house during the school day.  Information on how 

to order copies will follow next week.  

Dates for the Diary Class Photos Friday 11th June 

 


